
 

Request for Quotes (RFQ) 

Resource Recovery Shed 

Under grant funding provisions of the 

Recycling Modernisation Fund (RFM) 

Council is seeking quotes for the supply 

of a shed to be utilised at the Whitemark 

Waste Facility. 

Details of the RFQ can be found at 

www.flinders.tas.gov.au/tenders or by 

contacting Sabrina Carter at 

wastemanagement@flinders.tas.gov.au or 

0456 730 174. 

 

Please provide cost breakdowns, delivery 

timeframes and warranty information by 

COB 28/06/2024 to 

wastemanagement@flinders.tas.gov.au  

 

For further information or specific 

inquiries, please contact Sabrina Carter at 

wastemanagement@flinders.tas.gov.au or 

0456 730 174. 

 

Dated at Whitemark this 17th day of June 

2024.  

Warren Groves 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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